
The SLP Newsletter is circulated among members and other
like-minded organizations. We are always seeking to improve the

quality of this publication.

We welcome contributions of interesting news that cover loss prevention
in the oil, chemical and process industries.

Please send your contribution or any queries to:

SLP Secretariat
14 Robinson Road 13-00 Far East Financial Building

Singapore 048545
Mobile: 9893 0746  Fax: 6483 5418  E-mail: secretariat@slp.org.sg

http://www.slp.org.sg

Keeping members’ particulars current is a challenge for
our Secretariat. This is important for administrative reasons,
the most important of which is communications. The
cooperation of members is therefore sought in keeping
their particulars current. Whenever there is a change,
please e-mail our Secretariat --- Penny Pan, E-mail
Address: secretariat@slp.org.sg

And supply the following information:

Please highlight the change/s.

For Corporate nominees, please inform the Secretariat
whenever you have ceased to be the nominee or if a
new person has been named as a nominee. Please
supply the particulars of the new nominee.

Thanks for your cooperation.

Ngiam Tong Yuen
Hon. Secretary

Name:

Grade of Membership or Corporate Nominee:

Name of Employer (if applicable):

Position title (if applicable):

E-mail address:

Postal address:

Tel. (Home):                                       Tel. (Office):

Mobile:
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